LACOB Minutes
Thursday, March 24, 2011
9:00 am BA 524

Present:  Brandt, Maria; Brodersen, Lyn; Butler, Corey; Gaul, Brett; Gehle, Vaughn; Nelson, Linda; Thomas, Will

Absent:   Baker, Lori

Approval of Minutes
· Corey Butler moved to approve the minutes from the March 3 and March 17 meetings. Will Thomas seconded.  Motion carried.
Proposal for IDST 400
· Will Thomas and Richard Herder submitted a proposal for a Contemporary Issues Seminar (IDST 400) titled, “How Free is the ‘Free’ Market?”, for Fall 2011.  Vaughn asked if a short description could be included for the course somewhere in ISRS.  We could also accompany that information with short descriptions, placed strategically on the website.  Lyn will ask Pat Carmody if we might get a list of students who need the course specifically, so that they can be contacted.  Corey Butler moved to approve the proposal and to ask Will and Rick to provide a syllabus for the course.  Lyn Brodersen seconded.  Motion carried.  Cheryl McConaughey will continue to work on her proposal.
Proposals
· JUAD 144 (Intro to Justice and Society) was proposed for Ethical and Civic Responsibility.  Corey Butler moved to approve the course; Vaughn Gehle seconded.  Motion carried.  JUAD 380 (Corporate and White Collar Crime) was proposed for Ethical and Civic Responsibility.  Vaughn Gehle made a motion to recommend that the course number be changed from 380 to 280, and the proposal be returned to the JUAD faculty for consideration. Will Thomas seconded.  Motion carried.
ED LEP Courses
Several courses were put forward as writing courses in the major.  Vaughn Gehle moved to accept the courses for this requirement as they are, and not require re-submission.  Linda Nelson seconded.  Motion carried.
Other
· Corey Butler talked about the status of LACOB forms.  Deb Mitlyng proposed that we add a few areas to the forms to assist with MnSCU requirements:  checkboxes for the MnTC competencies and the course goals/content listed to assist her with entering information required for course outlines.  We may request that proposals be closed until the new forms are completed and approved.  
· Linda Nelson finished up a listing of LEP courses to be included on the website.  She will send the list out to all of the LACOB members.  The meeting adjourned at 9:52 am.

Respectfully submitted by Lyn Brodersen




 

